
 

 

 
4th January 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As you will know, the plan for mass testing was passed to secondary schools on the last day of the 
Autumn Term. This follows recent government announcements concerning the introduction of Covid-
19 rapid testing in schools.  
 
In relation to testing within our school, we hope to add capacity to operate the plan by having 
additional support. If there are any members of the extended Dormers Wells community who have 
any medical background, and are willing to volunteer their time to oversee or operate the tests, please 
contact the school by emailing info@dwhs.co.uk. Any offers would be gratefully received. 
 
Thank you again for your continued support and patience. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 
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